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October 6, 2020 
 
Board Memo 067-2020: Cornel Rowel, Sr., Central Gulf Area VP Resigns 
from NAPS Executive Board 
 
The National Association of Postal Supervisors (NAPS) has had the great privilege 
and honor to have an outstanding Executive Board member in Cornel Rowel, Sr. 
representing members of the Central Gulf Area.  Due to person reasons and after 
careful consideration, Cornel has elected to resign his position on the NAPS 
Executive Board.  Cornel has submitted his formal resignation letter as NAPS 
Central Gulf Area Vice President, effective immediately.  NAPS National 
President Brian J. Wagner accepted Cornel’s resignation from the Executive Board.  
 
In his letter, Cornel thanked the members of the NAPS Central Gulf Area for 
allowing him to serve them as an Executive Board member.  He further expressed 
his gratefulness for the many wonderful experiences, valuable opportunities to 
learn and grow as a NAPS national officer and being part of our “Great 
Association”. Cornel wished NAPS continued growth and success in the future.   
 
Per Article VII, Elections, Section 3 of NAPS Constitution & Bylaws, President 
Wagner will begin the process to fill the Central Gulf Area Vice President vacancy 
on an interim basis until the next national convention. 
 
NAPS thanks Cornel Rowel, Sr. for his many years of outstanding service, 
representation and advocacy as NAPS Central Gulf Area Vice President.  NAPS 
wishes Cornel all the best and thanks his family for sharing Cornel with our NAPS 
family.   
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